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It’s that time of year when we bring beautiful poinsettias into the sanctuary to line the chancel and burst with color to celebrate the season.   

Each plant is $8.00

(checks can be made payable to St. Andrews with “poinsettia” on the memo line)

You may give in honor or in memory of a loved one.  
You can find the sign-up sheet at the back of the sanctuary.
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St. Andrews’ advent & Christmas schedule

Sing around the tree

Sunday, December 7th 2:00pm in the fellowship hall

Hymns and popular songs sung around the tree 

Refreshments and fellowship – everyone welcome!

Lessons & carols

Sunday, December 14th 10:00am worship

A service of special music and readings

Christmas Eve candlelight service

Wednesday, December 24th 7:00pm in the sanctuary

A time for reflection on Christmas eve

With music and a special children’s time
Current Service Project: Gift of the Heart Cleanup Buckets

Storms. Tornadoes. Flooding. 

These disasters raise the need for Gift of the Heart Cleanup Buckets. These supplies offer help for families as they begin the overwhelming task of disaster or flood clean up.
St. Andrews is helping to fill buckets for the Presbyterian Disaster Assistance program.  Each bucket needs the following: 
Contents:

5-gallon bucket with resealable lid 

5 scouring pads 

7 sponges, assorted sizes 

1 scrub brush 

5 dust masks

50 clothespins 

Clothesline, two 50ft. or one 100ft.

1 box dry laundry detergent, 50-78 oz. 

1 pair work gloves

2 pair latex gloves (like Playtex®)

1 liquid concentrated household cleaner (like Lysol®), 12 oz.*

1 bottle liquid disinfectant dish soap (like Dawn®), 25 oz.* 

1 pkg. cleaning towels (18 reusable, like Easy Wipes®)

24-count roll heavy-duty trash bags (33-45 gallon)

1 bottle insect repellant (drops or lotion, not aerosol), 6-14 oz.*

**liquids in plastic bottles only
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   Want to help?  A sign-up sheet is by the big blue bucket at the back of the sanctuary.  Items needs to be collected by the end of December.
(((
Fall Re-Cap! We’ve Been Busy!
Third Annual Blessing of the Animals took place Oct. 5th

We welcomed friends and neighbors of the two and four-footed variety 

to this special worship service on the front lawn.
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Church Yard Sale in October…
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Prayer Requests & Concerns
Within the St. Andrews family and beyond, we also particularly remember in prayer:

Kiki Neale’s Aunt Shirley, Bill Moran’s Uncle Dickie and Aunt Nickel, Margaret Morgan, Barbara and Bob Beacon, David and Betty Ellsworth, Danny Martin, Krystal Black, Barbara Blocker, Grace Daniels, Tina Eason, Fran Michaels, Heather Siebert, Linda Strickland, Kathy Stubbs, Thelma Thacker, Melda Burleson, Foy and Turner families, Sherrie Tolley, Ethel Guy, Mike Parsons, the Wingard family in Australia… 

…and for those who are struggling with addictions and illness, grieving and searching for joy even during this season of joy; for places torn apart by injustice, poverty and oppression, as well as God’s Church worldwide who continue to persevere in the faith and share the Good News, and all who are called to minister, serve, and protect others.
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  January 4, 2015

Dear Members and Friends of Saint Andrews Presbyterian Church:

How wonderful it is to be a part of St. Andrews!  Our joyful little community has managed to do a lot with a little over the past year!  We’ve enjoyed celebrations of life and faith each and every Sunday through our worship and music and continue to be blessed by the gifts of our music ministry director, Kristine Neale.  Over the summer we had a “Supper Church” program to learn more about the “nuts and bolts” of worship in the Presbyterian Church. We celebrated our third Blessing of the Animals and were happy to welcome some new friends from the neighborhood who participated this year.  We also had great fun within the community through our Trunk-or-Treat night and participation in the Charlotte Crop Walk.  And the year’s not over yet!

Although we did say farewell to our beloved church secretary, Jennifer Wingard, who went off to Australia with her family to begin a new ministry there, we have managed to absorb her workload and lower some expenditures.  We brought on a part-time bookkeeper to manage the finances and are blessed that it seems to be going well.  We also welcomed a new AA group who meet on Friday afternoons in the lower Fellowship Hall.

While we are excited and encouraged by this year, we also know that our future requires discernment and planning.  We are endeavoring to thoughtfully undertake a visioning process that was begun this fall and will continue into the new year.  Through our strong faith in God and commitment to the church, we have a deep desire to grow our congregation and to fully embrace and increase the vibrancy and opportunities for spiritual formation that already exist here.  Together, we can make 2015 a year of abundance at St. Andrews!   

Now, more than ever, your donations make a huge difference! As you are discerning your own charitable giving and tithing for 2015, we simply ask that you prayerfully consider the mission and needs of St. Andrews and include us in your budget planning.  Our church, our ministry, our mission, exist to serve God’s good purposes of outreach, fellowship and evangelism in a world that so needs to know God’s amazing presence and love and to hear this Good News proclaimed!  Your participation and support are vital to these efforts!  Enclosed for your convenience is a pledge card for 2015.  If possible, please return it to the church office by December 31, 2014.  You also have an option to give online by credit card at www.stapresb.org using PayPal!  Please contact, Margaret Morgan, 704.525.6404, nanax2@bellsouth.net or Pastor Nadine at pastornadinemoran@aol.com, with any questions you may have regarding giving.  

Peace in Christ,
The Stewardship Committee

“I shall pass through this world but once. Any good, therefore, that I can do or any kindness that I can show to any fellow creature, let me do it now. Let me not defer or neglect it for I shall not pass this way again.”  ~Etienne de Grellet 


ST. ANDREWS 2015 PLEDGE CARD

My/Our TOTAL pledge for 2015 will be $_____________
I/We will pay (choose one):  

 $________ weekly    $________ monthly         $________ quarterly

OR as a one-time payment in the month of  ___________________


Thinking out loud….Waiting for the Kingdom 


Prayer written by Annabel Shilson-Thomas


(inspired by Isaiah 61:1, Luke 4:18, Luke 1:47-55)





Lord, we wait with eager expectation for the coming of Your kingdom


when the humble will be exalted and the hungry fed.





Lord, we prepare for Your advent with searching minds and contrite hearts,


trusting in Your healing spirit and redemptive love.





Lord, we watch with those who wait and weep,


longing to see the rule of justice and the reign of peace.





Lord, we seek You among the despised and rejected,


knowing that there we will find Your light shining in the dark.





Lord, we proclaim sight to the blind and liberty to the oppressed,


trusting in Your tender mercy and passion for justice.





Lord, we work with others to proclaim Your truth,


challenging the mighty and raising the meek.





Lord, we wrestle with our hopes and our fears, our struggles and our joys


laboring with creation to come to new birth.





…Your kingdom come, Your will be done on earth as it is in heaven. Amen.





This season of Advent holds us within its tension – somewhere between shadow and light, sorrow and joy, wandering and homecoming – a time of waiting.  As we journey together through these weeks we may find that the candle  burns only dimly in the distance as we take those first steps, but with each prayer, with each proclamation, with each new flicker of hope and joy that breaks into the darkness the light grows stronger and brighter until we find ourselves staring into the night sky and seeing no darkness at all, only stars.  A time when all hearts shall sing O Come, O Come, Emmanuel! 





Grace and Peace, Pastor Nadine











The Messenger


Saint Andrews Presbyterian Church


2201 Springdale Avenue Charlotte, NC 28203


Telephone: 704.375.7793


E-Mail: �HYPERLINK "mailto:stapresb@aol.com"�stapresb@aol.com� Website:�HYPERLINK "http://www.stapresb.org"�www.stapresb.org�





Advent/Winter 2014





St. Andrews raised over $500.00 for the Charlotte CROP Hunger Walk on October 19th!!





St. Andrews packed 33 shoe boxes for Operation Christmas Child and dedicated them on November 16th during worship





The Community Trunk or Treat was a huge success with more families than ever stopping by for treats and hot cocoa!








Name:___________________________________


Address:  ________________________________  ________________________________________


Phone:__________________________________


Email:___________________________________


Thank you for your on-going 


Commitment to St. Andrews!








Remember to follow 


St. Andrews on facebook 


and share our posts with your friends!
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